
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEM SOFTWARE 

PORT OF CORPUS CHRISTI AUTHORITY 

 

The Port of Corpus Christi Authority (PCCA) is currently accepting Proposals from interested 

software vendors to replace PCCA’s current customized recordkeeping software. Proposals will 

be received by the PCCA Environmental Planning and Compliance Department until 5:00 p.m., 

January 29, 2015, at the PCCA office located at 222 Power Street, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401.  

This project involves selection of an appropriate software vendor to replace PCCA’s current 

customized recordkeeping software. 

 

PCCA is requesting proposals for an off-the-shelf software that provides a long-term solution 

with similar features and that requires minimal customization such that the software can continue 

to be upgraded through annual maintenance agreements.  The software should also allow for 

future enhancements through the addition of other software modules and flexibility for PCCA to 

add additional data / reports. 

 

A conference call will be held January 19, 2016, at 1pm CST to answer questions regarding this 

RFP.  Vendor’s should utilize the following call in information:  (888) 557-8511 or (215) 446-

3649, access code 8415770. 

 

Proposals must include Standard Form 330 as used by state and federal governments and may 

also include additional information at the discretion of the interested firms.  Registered vendors 

may obtain a complete description of the scope of work, vendor selection process, vendor 

selection criteria, vendor selection committee, and submittal requirements through the PCCA’s 

procurement website at www.ebidexchange.com/pocca.  For further information, contact the 

PCCA’s Senior Environmental Specialist, Danielle Converse at (361) 885-6609. 

 

BY AUTHORITY OF THE PORT COMMISSION 

 

PORT OF CORPUS CHRISTI AUTHORITY 

 

 
BY: _________________________________ 
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